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CIRCULAR 
 

FILE: AP 3/33 TO: Climate Change Focal Points  

DATE: 28 January 2021 CC:  SPREP National Focal Points 

CIRCULAR: 21/04  

   

SUBJECT:    Information Note for the 2021-2022 training programs under the 
Project for Capacity Building on Climate Resilience in the Pacific, Pacific Climate 
Change Centre, SPREP, Apia, Samoa 
 
 
Dear Focal Points, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Project for Capacity Building on Climate Resilience in 
the Pacific” (CBCRP-PCCC) in partnership with JICA and the Government of Samoa is 
planning to deliver eight capacity training programs in 2021 – 2022.  
 
Please refer to the attached tentative schedule, objectives, targeted participants, and 
modules of these planned training programs for details. In anticipation of these training 
programs, we look forward for your usual support in the nomination process of 
participants. The tentative schedule of these training programs has been drafted 
assuming that the project period will be extended due to the COVID-19 pandemic. Please 
note that the procedure for extending the project period is underway and you will be 
informed once the request for extension is approved.  
 
We will further develop the detailed agenda of the training programs and share with you 
the confirmed schedule. For any queries in the interim, please contact the CBCRP-PCCC 
project team at cbcrp.pccc@gmail.com. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Roger Cornforth  
Acting Director General 
 
 
Enclosed: Information note of CBCRP-PCCC training programs for 2021-2022  
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